

## Using Children's Photos / Images Policy



## Rationale:

St Phillips Preschool Kindergarten uses children's photos/ images to enhance the reporting of children's learning and development. Children's activities undertaken during Preschool sessions and family occasions are often photographed or videoed. These images are made in line with the expectations of ACECQA and EYLF along with Department for Education Reporting Guidelines.

St Phillips Preschool Kindergarten utilises children's photos/images in reporting and educational procedures.

- These photos and images are printed for display on notice boards, the newsletter
  and in Learning Portfolios. Photos and images of your child may be shared with other
  families from our Preschool community by inclusion in Portfolios, either in the form of
  a printed photograph or on a cd of images.
- Please note that photos and images are not used in web applications or advertising without specific consent.

**This Policy** will be shared with all new staff and families, and available to view in the Preschool Policies Booklet and on the Preschool Website.

**Enrolled families** will be asked to confirm they have read and understand this Policy by signing the Information & Consents Form at the time of enrolment.

Review Date: March 2021

Revision Dates: March 2018, March 2017, March 2016

**Endorsed and Ratified by:** 

Director: Maggie Slattery

Governing Council: Natalie Worthington-Eyre